
Landon State Office Building 
900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 

  

phone:  785-296-2436 
fax:  785-296-0231 

steve.anderson@budget.ks.gov 
 

 

Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA, Director  
 

Division of the Budget 
 

Sam Brownback, Governor 

 

 

January 28, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Steve Huebert, Chairperson 
House Committee on Local Government 
Statehouse, Room 149-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Huebert: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2041 by House Committee on Local Government 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2041 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 Current law prohibits a person who has not been a resident of the State of Kansas for at 
least two years immediately preceding the date of application from obtaining a pawnbroker or a 
precious metal dealer license.  HB 2041 would remove this prohibition and make a number of 
technical corrections to existing law.   
 
 Passage of HB 2041 would have no fiscal effect. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Larry Baer, League of Municipalities 
 Melissa Wangemann, Kansas Association of Counties 


